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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                               16th July 2021 to 31st August 2021 

Corey, Mollie, Leo, Willow, Sienna, Jaxon and Archie in Little Acorns will be 4                 Oscar, Arya and Millie in Elm will be 5                                                                       
Meghan, Isla and Hareem in Oak will be 5                      Ethan in Oak will be 6                                                                                                   

Danny, Ilham, George, Alexander, Nancy and Thea in Ash will be 5                   Boux, Callum Amiah and Joshua in Willow will be 6              
Darcey, Lucas and Elsie in Hazel will be 6                                 Nevaeh in Palm will be 6              

Ella-Mae, Mia, Conniemae and Isabelle in Chestnut will be 7                 Alfie, Mylo and Missi in Sycamore will be 7    
 Ireland, Hatton and Harper in Hawthorn will be 7   

This Week’s Congratulations go to… Year Two 
 

This week’s congratulations is all about Year Two who are leaving us at the end of term to start the next 
part of their learning journey. They have been a fantastic year group and all of them have made us very 

proud from the minute they joined us on their first day of school right through to the end of Year Two.  Despite the 
upheaval that Coronavirus brought to their final year at Rednal Hill Infant School, they have worked hard and            

continued to make good progress. They have remained cheerful and resilient to change and worked hard. Thank you 
to each and every one of them. We wish them all the best. Have a lovely summer break and good luck next year! 

From Everyone at Rednal Hill Infant School 

PS Keep in touch! 
 

End of Year  Leavers Assemblies for Year Two and Nursery 
 

Hawthorn Class Tuesday 20th July @9.15am on Microsoft Teams  

(please check Tapestry for information about joining via a link sent by Mrs Wheeler). 

Chestnut Class Tuesday 20th July @ 1.30pm outside on the school field.  

Sycamore Class Wednesday 21st July @ 9.15am outside on the school field. 

Morning Nursery celebration  Wednesday  21st July @ 11am outside on the school field. 

Afternoon Nursery celebration Wednesday 21st July @2.30pm outside on the school field. 

Full time Nursery  families– please speak to Nursery staff to confirm which session they wish to attend. 
 

For the assemblies outside on the school field, we are able to accommodate 2 members of each family.  

Additional children can attend if they are able to sit on an adult’s lap. Despite the lifting of Covid-19 restrictions on 19th 

July, we are aware we continue to have a cluster of positive cases in school and need to be extremely careful not to        

increase the risk of more cases at the end of term. 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our Step Challenge  

with the Junior School to climb Mount Everest together. 
Our school alone has raised an amazing £3254.30 in order to buy a defibrillator.  

We are just waiting to hear how much the Junior School has raised– we will update you in the Autumn Term.  
We are so proud of all the effort the children put in both during the challenge and in terms of         

sponsorship. Thank you so much– this money will go towards purchasing something 
which will make all of lives that bit safer.  

 

Well done Everyone. 


